
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke          Term: Term 6  2024-2025            Topic: Mary, Mary quite contrary 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

What a wonderful final term we have 

had! We have welcomed a new 

member into our class with open arms 

and we have all played together 

beautifully! We have continued our 

wonderful turn taking and sharing skills 

and communication across the class 

has continued to grow!  

This term we have spent lots of time 

outside exploring plants and looking at 

how we all grow. We have carefully 

looked at roots, soil and flowers and 

how to carefully look after them. In 

Pembroke class, we have loved our 

story of Jaspers beanstalk and other 

plant related books. Yet again, our 

bucket sessions have been a firm 

favourite! The messier the better with 

the children’s favourite being the 

colour matching balloons to the days 

of the week- they loved the popping 

of the balloons especially when the 

paint spurted everywhere!  

We have been exercising lots with 

Balmoral class and even had our own 

team orange sports day! Rebound has 

been continuing to happen and every 

child has now been in the pool for 

hydrotherapy. We have had huge 

smiles all around and the children’s 

confidence, listening skills and 

communication skills have all grown 

tremendously!  

Finally, in preparation for next year the 

children have been looking at 

transitioning into their new classrooms, 

meeting their new teachers, teaching 

assistants and support staff!  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

 

First day back: Friday 5th September 2025 

Inset days 3rd and 4th September 

 

Friday 12th September- School closes at 1pm for staff 

training 


